
 

 
ST AUGUSTINE’S CHARITIES COMMITTEE 

 
Since returning from the summer holidays,  
our school charities committee have been working  
hard to organise this year’s advent appeal.  
This year, our advent appeal is for ‘The Edinburgh Food Project’. 
 

 
  The Edinburgh Food Project are a charity  

that are based in Broomhouse,  
which aim to provide emergency food supplies,  

support people in crisis,  
and address underlying causes of food poverty.  

Our appeal started this week, and we are  
asking pupils to donate items and/or money to help 

 people who need it the most. More information  
about the charity can be found at  
https://edinburghfoodproject.org 

 
 

In the photo is Ben Malcolm and  
Carla Malcolm both students at St Augustine’s. 
Ben’s mum has set him challenges for the  
16 days leading up to his 16th birthday.  
The challenges give him a variety of  
experiences but at the same time benefit others. 
Miss Hind (CL of Religious Education) was asked  
to give Ben a school-based challenge and as a  
result with the support of family and friends 
 he has donated 16 bags of food donations to  
support the Edinburgh Food Project. This was a  
brilliant effort. Thanks to Ben and to everyone  
who supported his challenge. 
 
 
On the behalf of our committee, we would like to say that we are extremely grateful for all donations 
that can be made. All donations are to be handed into the RE department, and a list of items we are 
requesting can be found on the following page. Thanks again for all those that can help this year’s 
advent appeal. 
 
 
 
Owen Sime,  
Chair of STA Charities Committee 

https://edinburghfoodproject.org/


 


